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Client Stories 

Ultrasound gave her clarity! 

Client came into LIV undecided 
because she had been partying and 
drinking alcohol and was worried 
about the baby. When she first found 
out she was pregnant at home, she 
ordered the abortion pill. Then after 
sitting on it for a few days, she started 
to change her mind and became 
worried that she had damaged the 

  

 

https://track.pstmrk.it/3/livwellwomen.com/sHLu/43i-AQ/AQ/814c47bb-825a-48f7-962c-e652190d9fa1/1/XxtWzNZx8K


baby by drinking alcohol. She stated 
in her intake that she would keep the 
baby if it was alive in the ultrasound. 
Baby showed a strong heartbeat and 
we believe client intends to keep this 
pregnancy. She stated that the 
ultrasound gave her the clarity that 
she needed! 

 

Ultrasounds are a powerful window into 
the development and life of an unborn 
baby. Most centers estimate that between 
78%-80% of abortion minded/vulnerable 
women choose to keep their babies after 
an ultrasound. 

 

 

  

The LIV Story 

Led by Values 

At LIV,  we often face situations that 
are challenging or disappointing. We 
often cry with our clients as they walk 
through pain and processing. We 
often witness situations with clients 
that don't go the way we wished they 
would.  

As a team, we must fight to always 
keep our hearts tender and never lose 
hope and expectancy. 

We've seen the most unlikely people 
turn their lives around, and we 
believe no one is beyond a miracle. 

Let's believe together every day for: 
impossible things, new beginnings, 
change of hearts, and unlikely 
transformations in our community. 

  

 

We're excited to begin sharing more of our 
LIV culture and story in coming months! 

  
 



-Kyle W  

Director 
 

 

  

News 
Hilo Team Updates 

This Summer, the Schlender Ohana made a decision to return to the 
mainland. BobbiSue and Jonathan had been running the Hilo office as 
site directors. Their older children were also involved helping with clients 
and running the front desk. We are extremely grateful for their time and 
dedication at LIV and know they will continue to do great things where 
they are relocating.  

Grace Ishii, a previous volunteer, has been serving as interim site 
director over the last few weeks.  

As Grace transitions to maternity leave this Fall, another family will be 
taking over as site directors, which we are excited to introduce soon. The 
family will be relocating from Kona to Hilo and is looking for affordable 
housing for their family of four. They will be making the move in the next 
few weeks as housing opens up. Please let us know if you have any 
favorable opportunities for them! 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  



 

Participate 

  

Let's believe for greater things 

  

LIV is in a season of believing for 
financial breakthrough! Our goal is to 
raise $7,000/mo (or $84,000 annually) 
in recurring or pledged donations to 
maintain the level of growth we are at.  

  

Can you help us reach our goal? 

  

 

 

https://track.pstmrk.it/3s/www.example.com/sHLu/43i-AQ/AQ/814c47bb-825a-48f7-962c-e652190d9fa1/2/Q-TdnnYB1V
https://track.pstmrk.it/3s/www.livwellwomen.com%2Fdonate/sHLu/43i-AQ/AQ/814c47bb-825a-48f7-962c-e652190d9fa1/3/bZ45qZLIA9


 

 

  

2025 Statistics 

 

 

  

  

Client visits 

391 

  

  

Changed Story 

117 

  
 

  

Changed Story: Client came in intent-on, considering, open-to, or vulnerable to 
abortion but left the appointment having decided to keep the baby. 

 

 

 


